

Washington D.C., 9 - 19 October 1953

RESOLUTION

CD7.R28

VOTES OF THANKS

THE 7th DIRECTING COUNCIL,

Of the Pan American Sanitary Organization expresses its thanks to the Department of State of the United States for its courtesy in making the International Conference Suite available for the Meeting.

The Directing Council also wishes to express its appreciation to the Surgeon General of the United States Public Health Service, to the Director of the National Institutes of Health, and to the staff of the Pan American Sanitary Bureau.

Oct. 1953 OD 8, 22